
Happy New Year!   

 

Welcome to the 
second month of the 
semester.  A recurring 
problem this year has 
been parking on 
campus Parking lot 
“A” along Forsyth and 

Tucker road frequently has no 
parking spaces when WALL 
classes meet.  The problem has 
been exacerbated this semester by 
an increase in the number of 
undergraduate commuter students. 
This is good news for Wesleyan 
College but poses a problem for 
WALL members who arrive later in 
the day when most parking spots 
are taken. 
Parking on the grass behind the 
Corn Hall apartments, which can be 
accessed from Tucker Road. Is 
permitted; however; this is not a 
good solution because for some 
members, walking on the grass 
may pose difficulty. 
 

Parking Solut ions Needs Your Input  

February 2019  

VOLUME 7 ,  NUMBER 6  The WALL 

In This Issue 

February Calendar 2 

WALL in Action 3 

Improved Campus Map 4 

All members should have received 
a Parking Assessment email from 
Hannah Doan, our WALL 
coordinator.  The purpose of the 
assessment is to determine if 
running a shuttle bus from parking 
lot “B” located behind Porter 
Auditorium is feasible.  Please 
help us solve the parking problem 
by completing the Assessment 
promptly and returning it to Ms. 
Doan.  I thank you for your 
anticipated cooperation. 
 
Vince Coughlin 
WALL President 
Vince.coughlin0826@gmail.com 
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JANUARY CLASSROOM ASSIGNMENTS 

February 2019 

Opera, Carmen – Taylor Hall Room 129 
 
Meteorology – Taylor Amphitheatre 
 
Creative Sculpture by JR Bodell – Taylor Amphitheatre 
 
Aftermath of Arab Spring – Taylor Amphitheatre 
 
The Late Victorian Poets – Taylor Hall, Room 129 
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Wesleyan College offers so much to our WALL members and to 

the community at large. Many events on campus are open to 

the public (most are free of charge). 

Click here or on the Wesleyan logo above for an updated list of the 

Arts and Cultural Events hosted each month by Wesleyan. 

Don’t forget that Wesleyan art galleries are open Monday-Friday 

from 1:30 - 5:00 PM and the Wesleyan Market is every 2nd Saturday 

from 10:00 AM – 2:00 PM  

A discussion of the opera Carmen in 

preparation for this month’s performance 

at the Douglas Theatre 

American Musical Theatre Class in the Taylor 

Amphitheatre 

WALL members enjoy a Christmas get together 

An 

exploration 

of early 

Georgia 

History was 

a popular 

January 

class 

http://www.wesleyancollege.edu/community/Arts-and-Cultural-Events-Calendar-Home.cfm
http://www.wesleyancollege.edu/community/Arts-and-Cultural-Events-Calendar-Home.cfm
http://www.wesleyancollege.edu/community/Arts-and-Cultural-Events-Calendar-Home.cfm


New Detailed Map of the Wesleyan College Campus 
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President Vince Coughlin  

President-Elect   Sandy Tharpe 

Secretary   Garnett Lindsay  

Curriculum Chair   Ed Brewton 

Curriculum Chair-Elect  Anita Greenwald  

Public Relations Chair  Richard Davies  

WALL is a volunteer organization. Getting everyone involved will lead to a 

more successful future.  

The time commitment is reasonable and we would love to hear from anyone 

who might be interested. 

Just click on the links below to email two terrific volunteers and find out more. 

Vince Coughlin  
 

Board Members 

WALL 2018-2019 

Treasurer is the Wesleyan College Comptroller  
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